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February 1, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Taxpayer, 
 
 
The meetings of the Board of Assessment Appeals will be a virtual meeting. 
All documentation must be received at the time of the filing of the application. 
 
 
You must file with time to have your application received in the Office of the Assessor 
before February 20, 2021. 
 
If you are emailing your application and documents, they must be received by 4:00 p.m. 
before February 20. 
 
This year February 20, 2021 is a Saturday. 
 
You may bring the documents to the Town Hall; these documents will be the property of 
the board and will not be returned.  Please make copies. 
 
If you are not able to have a virtual meeting, please address this situation when you file 
your application and the Board will try to accommodate. 
 
It may be set up as a phone conference. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Ann Tyler CCMA, SPA 
Assessor 

BOROUGH OF NAUGATUCK, CT 

 

Office of the Assessor  


